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LEGISLATIVE COMMENT 

 

  

DATE:                February 19, 2020 

   
TO:   Nathaniel K. Tutt, III, Committee Director 

   HHSPS Committee  

 

THRU:  Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney 

 

THRU:                Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney  

 

FROM:                Amanda S. Denison, Associate County Attorney 

      

RE:   CB-19-2020  

 

 On or about February 19, 2020, the Office of Law reviewed the above referenced 

Legislative Proposal for legal sufficiency and finds no legal impediments in its enactment. 

 

 The Office of Law offered formatting suggestions which are reflected in the revised AIS 

and Bill.   


